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Math Workshop, Grade 1 Carson-Dellosa Publishing
2018-02-21 Math Workshop for first grade provides
complete small-group math instruction for these
important topics: -addition concepts -time -composing
shapes -making ten Simple and easy-to-use, this teacher
resource for first grade teachers complements any
curriculum. Like reading and writing workshops, math
workshop is an instructional model that combines wholegroup lessons with leveled guided math groups and
independent practice. It allows teachers to give
students direct, leveled instruction while providing
opportunities for practice and skill review. Math
Workshop for first grade simplifies the workshop method
with a comprehensive introduction and over 25 step-bystep lessons. This teacher resource for first grade math
also includes these helpful features: -comprehensive
lesson plans -leveled practice pages -hands-on
activities for every lesson The Math Workshop series for
kindergarten through fifth grades gives teachers
everything they need to implement the math workshop
method. Each book contains 28 complete lessons, a
thorough introduction, and reproducible game templates.
Each lesson begins with an essential question, a warm-up
activity, and a whole-group lesson. It is followed by
three leveled small-group lessons and a short
assessment. Lessons are rounded out with a practice
worksheet for each small group and an activity to
practice the skill. Teachers are also provided with math
talk questions and a math journal prompt to extend
learning. The Math Workshop series gives teachers the
flexible tools needed to begin small-group math
instruction.
Linguistic Influences on Mathematical Cognition Ann
Dowker 2017-06-16 For many years, an abstract, amodal
semantic magnitude representation, largely independent
of verbal linguistic representations, has been viewed as
the core numerical or mathematical representation This
assumption has been substantially challenged in recent
years. Linguistic properties affect not only verbal
representations of numbers,but also numerical magnitude
representation, spatial magnitude representations,
calculation, parity representation, place-value
representation and even early number acquisition. Thus,
we postulate that numerical and arithmetic processing
are not fully independent of linguistic processing. This
is not to say, that in patients, magnitude processing
cannot function independently of linguistic processing
we just suppose, these functions are connected in the
functioning brain. So far, much research about
linguistic influences on numerical cognition has simply
demonstrated that language influences number without
investigating the level at which a particular language
influence operates. After an overview, we present new
findings on language influences on seven language
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levels: - Conceptual: Conceptual properties of language
- Syntactic: The grammatical structure of languages
beyond the word level influences - Semantic: The
semantic meaning or existence of words - Lexical: The
lexical composition of words, in particular number words
- Visuo-spatial-orthographic: Orthographic properties,
such as the writing/reading direction of a language. Phonological: Phonological/phonetic properties of
languages - Other language-related skills: Verbal
working memory and other cognitive skills related to
language representations We hope that this book provides
a new and structured overview on the exciting influences
of linguistic processing on numerical cognition at
almost all levels of language processing.
Culturally Responsive Counseling with Asian American Men
William Ming Liu 2011-01-19 Asian American men represent
a complex group with distinct psychological and mental
health concerns, yet the current counseling literature
is lacking in resources for clinicians working with this
population. The purpose of this text is to provide
practitioners with a comprehensive overview of the
current research and theory related to the important and
unique issues that Asian American men experience. It
offers clinicians culturally-responsive, practical
counseling techniques and strategies to help inform them
on how to work effectively with this group. Chapters are
written by leading figures in the field and explore such
topics as intergenerational conflict, racism, challenges
associated with masculinity and fatherhood, sexual
orientation identity development, substance abuse, and
career counseling. Numerous clinical vignettes and case
conceptualizations are included to assist clinicians who
work with Asian American men and to demonstrate
appropriate treatment responses.
Selling Above and Below the Line William Miller
2015-02-11 Most salespeople work hard to become
proficient in reaching the frontline managers in their
markets. However, a salesperson who wishes to achieve
long-lasting success with a client will learn how to
also appeal to top-level executives from an “above the
line” perspective. Master sales trainer Skip Miller
shows how to simultaneously sell to both the frontline
manager as well as the executive who is more concerned
with profit/loss indicators such as ROI, time saved,
risk lowered, and productivity improved – a strategy
used by Google, Apple, Cisco WebEx, and other
powerhouses. In Selling Above and Below the Line, you
will learn how to: Create energy by including executives
early in the sales process. Ask the right questions and
pinpoint big-picture financial needs. Keep “below the
line” managers from feeling bypassed. Uncover value
propositions that target each set of decision-makers.
Sales that seem locked in will stall or go dark.
Customers who have been loyal to you suddenly back out
of the relationship due to decisions made above the
manager’s head. This often could have been avoided had
the salesperson been intentional to sell both the
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technical and financial fit. In Selling Above and Below
the Line, learn to effectively communicate both, leading
to more successful and lucrative deals than ever before.
Healing on the Battle Line Sheri A. Taggart 2015-11-20
The Battle is Real- Choose a Side! In this second
journey of the healing series, we will get to know the
Holy Spirit in a more intimate way. Being lukewarm is
not an option! We will also discover the many ways that
Satan can come against us. This is a book of spiritual
strategies, offering hope and healing. We are reminded
that God has given us weapons to stand against any evil
ploy that comes against us, as we learn to seal the
footholds in our life that might be inviting the enemy
into our life, without even realizing it. We will learn
how to be good soldiers for Christ, prepared for
battle—able to bounce back from anything that is thrown
our way. It’s time to enjoy complete healing in Jesus as
we fight the good fight in victory! “This book has been
a blessing to have by my side as I’m battling cancer! I
know that I am not alone in my daily struggles of life.”
—Sally Barclay, RN, Florida “I really enjoyed reading
this book. It was interesting, inspiring, informative
and full of scripture, relevant to modern day
experiences. It really challenged me.” —Rev. Harry Kahl,
Texas “I loved this book. It was very inspiring,
insightful and easy to read.” —Tammi Smith , Medical
Field, Texas
Public Papers of the Presidents of the United States
United States. President 2007 "Containing the public
messages, speeches, and statements of the President",
1956-1992.
Jury Selection V. Hale Starr 2009-01-01 Here is an
outstanding source that combines expert analysis of the
law governing jury selection with a full and definitive
explanation of all current scientific methodology
employed in that process. Beginning with in-depth
exploration of the legal issues in jury law today, Jury
Selection, Fourth Edition goes on to provide detailed
guidance--available in no other single source--on such
crucial topics and procedures as: Background
investigation Community attitude surveying Batson
challenges Voir dire techniques and strategies Nonverbal
communication With specific courtroom applications of
all the relevant scientific methodology, Jury Selection,
Fourth Edition is a must for the litigator who wants to
use the most advanced techniques available to ensure a
fair-minded and unprejudiced jury.
Contracting the Internet United States. Congress. House.
Committee on Small Business 2006
Analysis of Arithmetic for Mathematics Teaching Gaea
Leinhardt 2020-11-26 This volume emerges from a
partnership between the American Federation of Teachers
and the Learning Research and Development Center at the
University of Pittsburgh. The partnership brought
together researchers and expert teachers for intensive
dialogue sessions focusing on what each community knows
about effective mathematical learning and instruction.
The chapters deal with the research on, and conceptual
analysis of, specific arithmetic topics (addition,
subtraction, multiplication, division, decimals, and
fractions) or with overarching themes that pervade the
early curriculum and constitute the links with the more
advanced topics of mathematics (intuition, number sense,
and estimation). Serving as a link between the
communities of cognitive researchers and mathematics
educators, the book capitalizes on the recent research
successes of cognitive science and reviews the
literature of the math education community as well.
InfoWorld 1999-12-20 InfoWorld is targeted to Senior IT
professionals. Content is segmented into Channels and
Topic Centers. InfoWorld also celebrates people,
companies, and projects.
Network World 1991-04-01 For more than 20 years, Network
World has been the premier provider of information,
intelligence and insight for network and IT executives
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responsible for the digital nervous systems of large
organizations. Readers are responsible for designing,
implementing and managing the voice, data and video
systems their companies use to support everything from
business critical applications to employee collaboration
and electronic commerce.
A Practical Guide to On-line Particle Counting Erika E.
Hargesheimer 1995-01-01
Handbook of Research on Electronic Surveys and
Measurements Reynolds, Rodney A. 2006-09-30 "This book
is the comprehensive reference source for innovative
knowledge on electronic surveys. It provides complete
coverage of the challenges associated with the use of
the Internet to develop online surveys, administer Webbased instruments, and conduct computer-mediated
assessments. This combination of how-to information
about online research coupled with profiles of specific
measures makes it an indispensable reference"--Provided
by publisher.
The Air Line Employee 1970
More Rip-roaring Reads for Reluctant Teen Readers Bette
DeBruyne Ammon 1999 Introduces forty contemporary books
aimed at readers in grades 5 through 12, giving
information about the author, a plot summary,
suggestions for introducing the book to students, and a
section on additional activities.
Network World 1994-03-14 For more than 20 years, Network
World has been the premier provider of information,
intelligence and insight for network and IT executives
responsible for the digital nervous systems of large
organizations. Readers are responsible for designing,
implementing and managing the voice, data and video
systems their companies use to support everything from
business critical applications to employee collaboration
and electronic commerce.
Faith, Hope and Poetry Malcolm Guite 2012 Faith, Hope
and Poetry explores the poetic imagination as a way of
knowing; a way of seeing reality more clearly.
Presenting a series of critical appreciations of English
poetry from Anglo-Saxon times to the present day,
Malcolm Guite applies the insights of poetry to
contemporary issues and the contribution poetry can make
to our religious knowing and the way we 'do Theology'.
Readers of this book will return to their reading of
poetry equipped with new insights and enthusiasm and
will be challenged to integrate imaginative ways of
knowing into their other academic and intellectual
pursuits.
Network World 2003-01-06 For more than 20 years, Network
World has been the premier provider of information,
intelligence and insight for network and IT executives
responsible for the digital nervous systems of large
organizations. Readers are responsible for designing,
implementing and managing the voice, data and video
systems their companies use to support everything from
business critical applications to employee collaboration
and electronic commerce.
Chat Reference Jana Ronan 2003 This guide will lead the
reader through the many decisions and considerations
involved in setting up a real-time reference service.
Reproducible Copies of Federal Tax Forms and
Instructions United States. Internal Revenue Service
2006
Network World 2003-04-21 For more than 20 years, Network
World has been the premier provider of information,
intelligence and insight for network and IT executives
responsible for the digital nervous systems of large
organizations. Readers are responsible for designing,
implementing and managing the voice, data and video
systems their companies use to support everything from
business critical applications to employee collaboration
and electronic commerce.
Counting on the Internet John B. Horrigan 2002
Networked Lee Rainie 2012-04-27 How social networks, the
personalized Internet, and always-on mobile connectivity
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are transforming—and expanding—social life. Daily life
is connected life, its rhythms driven by endless email
pings and responses, the chimes and beeps of continually
arriving text messages, tweets and retweets, Facebook
updates, pictures and videos to post and discuss. Our
perpetual connectedness gives us endless opportunities
to be part of the give-and-take of networking. Some
worry that this new environment makes us isolated and
lonely. But in Networked, Lee Rainie and Barry Wellman
show how the large, loosely knit social circles of
networked individuals expand opportunities for learning,
problem solving, decision making, and personal
interaction. The new social operating system of
“networked individualism” liberates us from the
restrictions of tightly knit groups; it also requires us
to develop networking skills and strategies, work on
maintaining ties, and balance multiple overlapping
networks. Rainie and Wellman outline the “triple
revolution” that has brought on this transformation: the
rise of social networking, the capacity of the Internet
to empower individuals, and the always-on connectivity
of mobile devices. Drawing on extensive evidence, they
examine how the move to networked individualism has
expanded personal relationships beyond households and
neighborhoods; transformed work into less hierarchical,
more team-driven enterprises; encouraged individuals to
create and share content; and changed the way people
obtain information. Rainie and Wellman guide us through
the challenges and opportunities of living in the
evolving world of networked individuals.
Machinery Fred Herbert Colvin 1922
Computerworld 1996-10-07 For more than 40 years,
Computerworld has been the leading source of technology
news and information for IT influencers worldwide.
Computerworld's award-winning Web site
(Computerworld.com), twice-monthly publication, focused
conference series and custom research form the hub of
the world's largest global IT media network.
Counting on Community Innosanto Nagara 2015-09-29
Counting on Community is Innosanto Nagara's follow-up to
his hit ABC book, A is for Activist. Counting up from
one stuffed piñata to ten hefty hens--and always
counting on each other--children are encouraged to
recognize the value of their community, the joys
inherent in healthy eco-friendly activities, and the
agency they posses to make change. A broad and inspiring
vision of diversity is told through stories in words and
pictures. And of course, there is a duck to find on
every page!
Machinery ... 1922
Network World 1995-08-07 For more than 20 years, Network
World has been the premier provider of information,
intelligence and insight for network and IT executives
responsible for the digital nervous systems of large
organizations. Readers are responsible for designing,
implementing and managing the voice, data and video
systems their companies use to support everything from
business critical applications to employee collaboration
and electronic commerce.
Network World 1997-02-24 For more than 20 years, Network
World has been the premier provider of information,
intelligence and insight for network and IT executives
responsible for the digital nervous systems of large
organizations. Readers are responsible for designing,
implementing and managing the voice, data and video
systems their companies use to support everything from
business critical applications to employee collaboration
and electronic commerce.
Teaching And Learning Early Number Thompson, Ian
2008-10-01 For all trainee and practising early years
teachers and classroom assistants, this is an accessible
guide to a wide range of research evidence about the
teaching and learning of early number.
Individual Differences in Arithmetical Development Ann
Dowker 2020-01-03
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New Abacus 4 Ruth Merttens 2000-04-14 Covering the
background and philosophy of the "New Abacus" programme,
this book shows how it delivers UK curricula
requirements, offering examples of good practice in
planning, and record-keeping and assessment. It has a
specific correlation including NNF matching charts for
England and Wales.
Handy numbers: finger counting and numerical cognition
Frank Domahs We are born with a “number sense” - the
ability to respond to numerosity, which we share with
other vertebrates. This inherited numerosity
representation is approximate and follows the WeberFechner law that governs sensory perception. As educated
adults we can also use culturally developed abstract
symbol systems to represent exact numerosities – in
particular number words and Arabic numbers. This
developmental stage is preceded by an apparently
transient phase of finger counting and finger
calculation. In fact, the use of fingers to represent
number is ubiquitous across ages and cultures. Children
use finger counting even if they are discouraged to do
so, sometimes even before they are able to utter the
number word sequence. Furthermore, finger counting
strategies may also be used by adults diagnosed with
dyscalculia to make up for a deficient or absent mental
number representation. The advantages of finger counting
are evident: Fingers are readily available and
perceptually salient, finger-numerical representations
support short term memory and they provide a transparent
one-to-one relationship between to-be-counted objects
and their representation. Obviously, however, these
advantages only hold for small numbers. Fully
transparent finger counting systems are limited to the
number range between zero and ten. Larger numbers can
only be represented in perceptually less salient or
symbolic ways. In recent years, a growing body of
evidence has suggested that finger-based representations
of number do not form an arbitrary and transient stage
of cognitive development. Rather, they seem to provide a
good example of embodied cognition. According to this
influential viewpoint, all of our knowledge is
represented together with the sensory and motor activity
that was present during its acquisition. As a
consequence, even a supposedly abstract cognitive
ability such as numerical cognition reuses the neural
substrate and inherits functional properties of more
basic perceptual and/or motor processes. Consistent with
this assumption, finger counting habits and numerical
processing do interact even in educated adults, casting
doubts on purely abstract accounts of mental number
representations. The objective of this Research Topic is
to document embodiment signatures in number processing
and calculation – a domain of cognition that was long
considered to epitomize the abstract symbol manipulation
approach to human cognition. To this end, we invite
empirical contributions using different methodologies
including behavioural, developmental, neuroscientific,
educational, cross-cultural, and neuropsychological
studies. Moreover, we also seek theoretical
contributions, review articles, or opinion papers.
Questions to be tackled may include, but are not
restricted to the following: Is finger counting only a
useful or even a necessary step towards the acquisition
of symbolic number representations? What are the neural
correlates of the finger-number relationship? Which
features of finger counting influence adult number
processing – both approximate and exact? How can finger
counting systems be classified typologically and how do
different finger counting systems influence numerical
cognition across cultures and populations? Should finger
counting and finger calculation be promoted or
discouraged in maths education? How are disturbances of
finger gnosis and numerical abilities linked? We hope
that this Research Topic will bring together researchers
from different backgrounds to fruitfully discuss a topic
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which has both scientific and every-day relevance.
Staff Planning in a Time of Demographic Change Vicki
Whitmell 2005 The aging of the professional is quickly
becoming an increasingly popular topic among librarians
of late. This work identifies the issues related to the
large number of expected retirees in libraries and
information management organizations over the next five
to ten years. Practitioners, researchers, and educators
discuss the situation and the urgent need for action
that will ensure that these organizations can provide
the education, training, and proper work environment for
their staff.
eHealth Solutions for Healthcare Disparities Michael
Christopher Gibbons 2007-09-08 Paralleling emerging
trends in cyber-health technology, concerns are mounting
about racial and ethnic disparities in health care
utilization and outcomes. This book brings these themes
together, challenging readers to use, promote, and
develop new technology-based methods for closing these
gaps. Edited by a leading urban health advocate and
featuring 16 expert contributors, the book examines
cyber-strategies with the greatest potential toward
effective, equitable care, improved service delivery and
better health outcomes for all. The rise of e-Patients
and the transformation of the doctor-patient
relationship are also discussed.
The Really Useful Maths Book Tony Brown 2005-05-06 The
Really Useful Maths Book is for all those who want
children to enjoy the challenge of learning mathematics.
With suggestions about the best ways to use resources
and equipment to support learning, it describes in
detail how to make learning the easy option for
children. An easy-to-follow, comprehensive guide packed
with ideas and activities, it is the perfect tool to
help teachers who wish to develop their teaching
strategies. This accessible and comprehensive book
covers both the practical side of mathematics and the
theory and practice of mathematics teaching. Packed with
ideas and activities, it is the perfect tool to help you
to improve your teaching strategies. Topics covered
include: numbers and the number system what teachers
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need to know about interactive teaching calculating
consolidating new ideas and developing personal
qualities shape and space measures, statistics and data
handling consolidation and practice for accuracy, speed
and fluency. The Really Useful Maths Book makes
mathematics meaningful, challenging and interesting. It
will be invaluable to practicing primary teachers,
subject specialists, maths co-ordinators, student
teachers, mentors, tutors, home educators and others
interested in mathematics education programmes. Tony
Brown was formerly the Director of ESCalate, the UK
Centre for Education in HE at the Graduate School of
Education, University of Bristol, UK. Henry Liebling
formerly led Primary Mathematics Education at University
College Plymouth, Marjon, UK.
Abacus Ruth Merttens 1999 Aimed at pupils who are
struggling with basic number work, this book is divided
into maths skills. Each section provides alternative
teaching strategies and practical techniques.
Straightforward practical activities are suitable for a
individual or group work.
Math, Grade 1 Carson-Dellosa Publishing 2015-07-06 In
Interactive Notebooks: Math for first grade, students
will complete hands-on activities about place value,
addition and subtraction, word problems, time,
nonstandard measurement, shape attributes, and more. The
Interactive Notebooks series spans kindergarten to grade
5. Each 96-page book contains a guide for teachers who
are new to interactive note taking, lesson plans and
reproducibles for creating notebook pages on a variety
of topics, and generic reproducibles for creating even
more notebook pages. The books focus on grade-specific
math or language arts skills and are aligned to current
state standards.
Counting on Hope Laura Schmitt; Jen York; Amy Bowman
2010-02-25 They expected swollen bellies, imagined
colorful nurseries, and envisioned bikes in their
driveways. When infertility threatened their plans, all
five women chose adoption to create a family. With
introductions by their fertile friend Jenny, this book
includes an intimate look at how Laura, Jen, Amy,
Ginger, and Grace found hope as well as motherhood.
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